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Bill
· Membership turnout at the Classic was disappointing. Only 25 members contributed program ads.
· Support from the Board needs to improve.
· Announced positions up for election in March – 1-5 year on Executive Board and Rome/Oneida area rep on Rating Committee.
· Announced Mike Dreimiller will be resigning as Secretary/Treasurer effective the end of the 2019 – ’20 season. Anyone interested in this position should contact Bill.
· Collection taken at meeting for Jack Lighthall’s brothers who were displaced by a fire. Great response by Board 51. Jack is very appreciative for all the donations. 
Fred
· Announced 3-year members who are eligible for active status this year. Jerry Butler, Mike Copperwheat, Mike Evans, Ryan Hughes, Adam O’Hearn, Mike  Mower. 
· Good response with evaluations via website. 
Barry
· Review of Financials for MV Classic. Board made a $2500 donation to American Cancer Society.
· An alternate site is being considered for next year to help reduce costs. I.E. UC charges $2500, requires state police presence, etc. 
Lee
· Review of most missed refresher exam questions. 
· Review of plays/calls that he has received. Uniform/equipment issues.
· Review of mechanics – block/charge and blocked shots. Should be no signal for a blocked shot. 
Mike
· Reminder on Coaches & Officials vs. Cancer week of January 20th – 26th. Wear pink whistles. 
· Handed out 3-year expense breakdown (2017 – 2020) to all members present. 
· Presented Treasurer Report (3/1/19 – 12/31/19) to the body. Will be posted on website.  
Rich
· Emphasized wearing proper uniform for his games. Some guys wearing shorts, improper shirts.  
· Getting calls on guys not showing up timely for games; arriving a few minutes before game time. Again, emphasized to please get to games at least 15 minutes before game time. 


Dave
· Review of season so far. Minimal turn-ins so far; this has been excellent. 
· As a Board we need to focus on basketball. 
· Talked about transparency.
· Improving Board 51’s representation at the state tournament.  Selection process is much more fair between the 3 boards. 
· Secured more leagues/AAU Tourneys - summer assigning has improved.
· Sectional assignments. What goes into this.        

50/50 – Mark Dembrow $47.00 – Mark & the Board donated all 50/50 funds to Jack Lighthall for his brothers. Over $1400 was collected and donated to Jack’s brothers. 
